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SARGOLSAVAM 2024 INSTRUCTIONS TO STUDENTS & PARENTS

1. On Friday (20/12/'24) we will have the last stage practice for the Sargolsav program. Only the
participants need to come to school on that day and for all others it's a holiday. Kindly come to
school in uniform before 09.30 am so that we can start the rehearsal at 09.45 am. You will be able
to go back home by 12.30 pm. Please remember, there won’t be school bus facility on that day.
So dear parents, kindly reach your children school and take them back home safely. (After coming
to school, if you wish you can change your dress feasible for dance and acting.)

2. On Saturday (21/12/2024) we begin the Sargolsavam program sharp at 05.00 pm. Therefore,
report to the school premises by 04.45 pm to ensure smooth entry and seating. There won’t be any

delay to start the program.

3. On Saturday (21/12/'24) school buses will leave from school at 01.30 pm and you may
accordingly wait in your stops to board the buses (students of classes VII-XII). Students from LKG
-VI may reach school with your parents before 04.45 pm. After the program the students (VII-
XII) must go back with your parents. There won'’t be school bus service after the program.

4. Students should come in full school uniform for the programme. Without full uniform, you
won’t be allowed to get inside. It’s for your safety!

5. Students are not permitted to bring mobile phones or any other electronic gadgets on the day
of the program and also avoid wearing gold ornaments. Kindly be responsible for yourselves!

6. Parents are not allowed to enter into the green rooms. Once the program is over, your child will
be brought to the waiting room. The waiting rooms will be the KG section class rooms. There will
be persons to help you. You will have to sign in the register that is placed there with the teacher-in-
charge and you may receive your child from there. Thereafter, ensure your child's safety and

supervision at all times.

7. Kindly cooperate with the volunteers and security personnel for the smooth conduction of the
program. Maintain school property cleanliness and avoid vandalism. Designated parking areas
will be marked and you may park your vehicles there. Kindly follow the instructions of the

volunteers in this regard.

8. Follow school guidelines for photography and videography. Kindly don’t come to the front side of
the stage to take photos. We will provide them.

9. Ensure your child's behavior reflects positively on the school and others. And address any
concerns or queries to school staff.

10. There will be a food corner from where you can snack yourselves. Snack on smart snacks! If you
wish, you can carry some snacks in your bags to refresh yourself.

11.We have the Christmas Holidays from 22/12/24 to 29/12/2024 and school re-opens after the
holidays on 30/12/2024.
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